
 
 

 

 

 

 

21.04.2019 
 
Re: NZSDRT Inc. Trademark Notice of Acceptance 

 

Dear member, 

 
We are delighted to announce that Intellectual Property Office of New Zealand has 
accepted our trademark Logo. 
 
Our trademark application will be published in the Trade Marks Journal on 26 April 2019.  
 
We would like to take this opportunity to say a big THANK YOU to Producer Bryan 
Campbell from Big Screen Advertising in Gladstone, Invercargill for redesigning our 
wonderful logos as a gift to the society.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kindest Regards,  
NZSDRT Inc. National Executive Board 
Web: https://diversionaltherapy.net.nz   
Email: secretary@diversionaltherapy.net.nz  
 
 
 
 
 

. Improving the quality of life of the people in our care, 
through Diversional and Recreational Therapy. 

New Zealand Society of Diversional and 
Recreational Therapists Inc. 

 

Te Kaituku haumanu ā-rēhia o Aotearoa 
 


